
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have had a great week, busy with lots of activities   

including Sports Day, transition days and a theatre     

workshop for Classes 2 and 3. Thank you to everyone who 

came to cheer on the children on Sports Day on    

Wednesday afternoon. It was a real success, with the   

children trying their very best in the events. Congratula-

tions to everyone who took part and for challenging   

yourselves to try new activities. And a special thank you to 

parents and staff who took part in the impromptu running 

races at the end of the day! Please see photos on the 

school Facebook page.  

We are still holding our Food Bank appeal in school next 

week. Many thanks to those of you who have already  

contributed to it and we would love if you have any spare 

non-perishable items, that they could be donated. Please 

see information on this newsletter about items which can 

be brought into school.  

Classes 2 and 3 were given the opportunity to take part in 

an interactive workshop run by Gazebo Theatre           

Company—’Invasion of the Flingatrons’. This workshop 

was rescheduled from March when they had to postpone. 

The performance aims to raise awareness of reducing,  

reusing and recycling to young people 

and the impact of excessive waste on the environment. 

The feedback from the organiser was glowing about how 

aware and up-to-date the children were about the impact 

of what we do on the environment. They also mentioned 

that it was their last performance of the school year and 

that they had finished on a high because of the excellent 

questions and interest shown by the children.  

Please note that this year’s Hemington Primary School 

PTFA Summer Fayre will take place on Saturday 8th July 

from 11am—3pm. Please see more information on this 

newsletter. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

Eimear Davis—Headteacher 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Monday 3rd July—Reports to parents 

Wednesday 5th July—industrial action (school closed) 

Thursday 6th July—Year 6 end of year trip 

Friday 7th July—industrial action (school closed) 

Tuesday 11th July—End of KS2 assessment results released 

Wednesday 12th July—Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly  

Wednesday 12th July—School closes for the summer holidays 

Eco Club—Gardening Project 

Many thanks to those who said that 

they would support the school with our Gardening Project. We 

are now going to leave this until September as we are hoping to 

get all the resources required to get going properly by then.  

Our school Eco Club leaders are helping to get everything ready 

and will organise groups to help this project happen.  



TERM DATES 2022-2023 

 Summer Term 
Schools close for pupils: Wednesday 12 July 

2023 
Staff INSET days 2023-2024 

Wednesday 23 and Thursday 24 August 2023 
(School open to children on Tues 29th August 

2023) 
 Monday 8th January 2024  

(School open to children Tues 9th January 2024) 
Monday 8th April 2024 

(School open to children Tues 9th April 2024) 
 
 

HEMINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL EXPECTATIONS 

You may have heard your children speak about our 

school expectations or noticed that they have received a           

certificate for RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY or READINESS. 

We are very proud of all the children at Hemington for 

trying their best and ensuring that they are at all times; 

Respectful of themselves and others. 

Responsible for their learning and behaviour. 

Ready to engage in learning and to do their best. 

 

Accelerated Reader  

Please ensure that your child reads daily. 

When they finish their book, they complete an online quiz 

using their Accelerated Reader account. 

              

PE Kit 

 

Please ensure that your child’s PE kit  consists 

of a white T-shirt; black or dark coloured jog-

ging bottoms/leggings/shorts; trainers; dark 

coloured hoodie/jumper or school jumper/

cardigan. 

If your child has their ears pierced, please    

cover with tape or take earrings out on PE days. 

School Dinner Menu                                                        

From Monday 3rd July, we will be choosing from 

Week 2 of our new catering menu.  

Please donate non-

perishable items to our 

Food Bank from      

Monday 19th June.   

Donations of tinned 

food, toiletries, dried 

food (pasta, rice),      

biscuits, crackers,   

chocolate, sweets etc).  

(Poster by Poppy—Y5) 


